
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas / New Year 

 

The year 2021 is slowly coming to its end. 

 

To ensure you open deliveries in time during the last weeks of this year and the first 

weeks of next year, we very much appreciate your placing new orders early enough 

within the usual preliminary lead-time of 225 – 30 days. 

 

At the same time, we like to inform you on our opening hours between Xmas and 

New Year: 

 

Office:  our offices remain closed from 24.12.2021 till 02.01.2022 

Warehouse : our warehouse remains closed from 23.12.2021 till 02.01.2022 

 

Last possible pick-up date this year: Wednesday 22nd December 2021 

First possible pick-up date new year: Monday, 3rd January 2022 

 

We take this opportunity to thank you for your confidence given in our company and 

products and very much hope that we may count you to our valued customers also next year. 

 

We wish you happy holidays and stay healthy! 

 

 

 


